
DAC/N-215/2023-24, dated10.02.24 
 

In terms of Calcutta University Notification bearing No. 
CE/Allot/CBCS/23/93(R), dated 08.02.2024 the 
examination (Sem-V B.Com) originally scheduled on 
15.02.2024 has been rescheduled on 16th February, 
2024. 
 
Accordingly, the SEM I SEC (for Three Year MDC) 
Examination 2023 ( Under CCF) scheduled to be held 
on 16.02.2024, will be held on 21.02.2024 at the same 
time and venue. 
 
 

Principal 
Dinabandhu Andrews College 

 


